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Theia NDAA Compliance Statement  

Theia Technologies is pleased to state that our entire Theia lens product portfolio 
is fully NDAA-compliant. Specifically, Theia Technologies does not employ any 
software libraries or software code components and components capable of 
processing software, from the companies highlighted in Section 889 and their 
affiliated entities. Theia products do not contain any component parts 
manufactured by any entity sanctioned by the government of the United 
States under Section 889 of the John S. McCain National Defense Authorization 
Act. 
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